License #BC001143

City of Princeton
705 Second Street North
Princeton, MN 55371

08.04.2023

To whom it may concern -

This letter is to officially rescind the three offers submitted to The City of Princeton on June 15, 2023
related to the sale of the city owned porking lots.

If you have any questions, | can be reached at 763-286-1164.
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Howard Homes, Inc.




